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25th June 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 6 Trip to Southend FSM 
 
We have organised a visit to Southend for Thursday 11th July.  This is an end of year special 
treat for year six.  This is a celebration because the children have worked so hard this year. 
 
We, the school, are able to buy ‘wrist bands’ for the rides at a reduced cost, and the school 
will be paying most of the cost.  We are asking for a contribution of £24.50 which must be 
paid via your child’s Parentpay account - Southend Trip Year 6 2024 FSM.  If your child 
does not have a Parentpay account, please call the office for an activation letter to set one 
up.   
 
The coach will be leaving at 9:15 a.m. prompt and we will return for 4:15 p.m. (please ensure 
your child is in school promptly at 8.30 a.m. for registration). 
 
Lunch will be provided however you can supply your child with some snacks and plenty to 
drink (no glass bottles) in a disposable bag and if you wish, an optional £10 spending money 
for ice cream / extra drinks and treats.  Your son/daughter may wear suitable outdoor 
clothing for this trip and trainers.  Please supply a rain-proof jacket/sun-cream if it is very hot 
(put on before coming to school). 
 
Children can bring a small beach towel (in a bag). However, children will be responsible for 
carrying these, therefore a small backpack would be suitable (please ensure all items have 
your child’s name written on the label). We cannot take responsibility for items that are 
misplaced or damaged.   
 
If you will allow your child to go please click on the link below and complete the form. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1
W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UNk9SNEpEQkxKS1JDQ1hKTEdNMTZOMENGRyQlQCNjPTEu 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
T Whittington 
Headteacher 
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